
 
 

ADDENDUM #2 – February 3rd, 2025 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

HIGHWAY 1 ELKHORN SLOUGH CORRIDOR CLIMATE RESILIENCY PROJECT  

RFP DUE DATE: February 12, 2025, 12 PM Pacific Time 

The Transportation Agency for Monterey County (TAMC) is requesting proposals from qualified 
consultants or consultant teams for the Highway 1 Elkhorn Slough Corridor Climate 
Resiliency Project. The revised Request for Proposals (RFP) and this addendum are available 
on the TAMC website at: https://www.tamcmonterey.org/bids-and-proposals. 

Acknowledgement of this addendum is required in your proposal! Please 
include written acknowledgement in your proposal document to keep eligibility. 

The following are TAMC’s responses to modifications made based on questions submitted to 
TAMC before the February 3rd RFP Question Deadline.   

1. In the RFP it indicates that “The Proposal shall include the estimated number of hours 
individual personnel will dedicate to the project.”  to be included in the Project Team 
section of the proposals. Can we, instead, include that information within the Caltrans 
CP-1 Cost Proposal? 

Please include the estimated number of hours in the project team section.  

2. Are we including the Cost Proposal as a separate file when submitting by email or do 
you want it included into one combined PDF? 

Please include the cost proposal in your one PDF submission.  

3. Is it acceptable to use the TAMC logo in our proposal? 
Yes. 
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